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This week has been very wet and windy, but we’ve still manged to 

have a great time. We have been playing with lots of puzzles, 

building rockets with Lego, making very large marble runs and 

building dens outside with blocks.  



 

Layla has been very busy at home, she has made a paper mache planet she 

painted it blue for water and green for land and also added a little red for 

volcanos! 

She has also written a letter to her new teacher in year 1 😊 


